
 

Sale of shares by member of TomTom senior management team

Amsterdam, 26 April 2006 – TomTom N.V. announce that Mark Gretton, Development Director of TomTom, has today 
completed the sale of 2,000,000 shares following his exercise of options over 2,000,000 shares granted to him under 
TomTom’s 2003 Stock Option Plan. 


